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From: Kandi Talbot
To: Marge Schmuckal
Date: Thu, Nov 18, 1999 9:23 AM

Subject: ﬂb Q.ot ‘91‘ ucker Avenue Extension

We have reviewed the deck and the request for the one foo
subdivision plan. Because of the "no-cut" buffer between River3tde 8
one foot past the building envelope is acceptable, and is not a problem

If you have any questions, please give me a call. Thank you.



